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NJ Board of Directors — Senior Vice Chair

2-19-24

Senior Report - Meaghan Donnelly, Senior Vice Chair : Nothing new to report

Camp Report - Meaghan Donnelly, Senior Vice Chair: The Leadership Camp on April 13 was a
huge success with a LOT of positive feedback coming back from the Campers. We are looking to
expand our Camp offering to twice a year in this format.

Open Water Committee — Christopher Barry, Chairperson:
Christopher Barry will be heading to the OW Nationals in May.

Christopher continues to work with Metro Swimming on the 2024 Metro/NJ OW
Championships. Potentially looking at a new site from prior years but is also working on
speaking with individuals and building interested.

As a reminder, here is current meet schedule of meets in the area that will be LSC/USA
sanction.

June - CT OW Championship - Lake Quassapaug, Middlebury, CT (working to gather
date)

June 22-23 - Eastern Zone OW Championship - Beasley Point, Mamora, NJ

July 8 - Cedar Beach Swim, Long Island

September 14 - Metro/NJ Open Water Championships

We can look to post on the NJ meet once we have confirmed dates.






